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18 June 2021

FAO The Development Manager 
South Downs National Park 
Authority
South Downs Centre, 
North Street, 
Midhurst, 
GU29 9DH

Head of Planning and Environmental Services

Dear Sir/Madam

Town and Country Planning Act 1990
Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015

Application No. WD/2021/0817/MAJ
PROVISION OF A NEW POND.
SHERRINGTON MANOR FARM, THE STREET, SELMESTON, BN26 6UB
Parish: Selmeston
Grid Reference: 550472  107148

The Council has received the above mentioned application and should be pleased to receive, in writing, 
any comments you may wish to make by 9 July 2021.  Should I not receive your observations by this 
date and if you have not requested an extension of time from the above case officer, then the District 
Council will determine the application without the benefit of your comments.

Details of this planning application, including plans, drawings and other documents received, can be 
viewed on-line by visiting: 
http://planning.wealden.gov.uk/plandisp.aspx?recno=153493
Progress made on this application can also be tracked and comments made on-line, alternatively you 
can email your comments to planning@wealden.gov.uk.   Please note that the comments you provide 
will also be available to view on this website.

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely

Stacey Robins

Head of Planning & Environmental Services




